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Patriarch Kirill's Congratulations to Prime-Minister
Narendra Modi on His Re-election as Head of the
Government of India

DECR Communication service, 12.06.2024.

 His Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Rus' congratulated Prime-Minister Narendra Modi on
his re-election as the head of the Government of the Republic of India.

His Excellency   
 Mr. Narendra Modi   
 Prime Minister of the Republic of India 

   



 Your Excellency,
Dear Mr. Prime Minister! 

 I heartily congratulate you on assuming the office of the head of the Union Council of Ministers of India.
In modern India, you have become the first political figure since Jawaharlal Nehru to hold this high state
office for three consecutive terms, which speaks to the trust placed in you by the citizens. 

 Historically, our peoples are bound by close friendly relations, and our religious and cultural traditions
play an important role in strengthening them. Today, the fraternal relations between the Moscow
Patriarchate and the Malankara Church of India are continuing to develop fruitfully thanks to the
established Working Group on Bilateral Cooperation. The Russian Orthodox Church is grateful for the
opportunity to provide spiritual care to its faithful in your country and highly values the interaction with
representatives of the Indian authorities. 

 I wish you strength and success in your forthcoming responsible work for the benefit of the people of
India. 

 With respect, 

+KIRILL  
 PATRIARCH OF MOSCOW AND ALL RUS’ 

   



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91870/
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